
1956 Sukhwinder Singh

Hello Sukhwinder Singh,
We have received your application again on May 25, 2018. As per previous email, please DO NOT RE-APPLY.
Since you have submitted the same document, the decision is still remained the same. 
If you wish for re-evaluation, please submit your new local transcript. 
In the meantime, you can come to the College to request the 2nd application fees refund. 
Thank you.
Kind regards,
Marie Chen

